From: ralph darlington

Sent: 07 March 2019 17:11

To: Planning

Subject: Tree Team re. Felling an Ash Tree. Ref: 2019/1119/T

I - beautiful c.120 year old Ash Tree, mentioned above,

we are very anxious for one of the Tree Team to come and visit us to discuss the situation.

We have looked after this tree since 1962, nearly 60 years, and we do not want to see it brought
down. We doubt that it had anything to do with the slight damage (as mentioned by Sedgwick in
their Engineering Appraisal Report), in a notariously subsidence area.

We hope to hear from you. as soon as possible please.

Regards

Ralph and Lorna Darlington



